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THESE MOTIONS ARE SUBJECT TO THE APPROVAL BY THE PARKS AND RECREATION COMMISSION. 

 

The Parks and Recreation Commission held a regular meeting on Tuesday, October 13, 2015 in the 

conference room located at 3 Main Street in Newtown, CT. 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Ed Marks, at 5:57 pm. 

Present:  Edward Marks, Patrick Barczak, Vincent Yanni, Jr., Maureen Crick Owen, PJ Yochum,  
                 Warren Spencer.                           

Absent:  Thomas DiNicola  

Staff Present:  Amy Mangold, Carl Samuelson, RoseAnn Reggiano. 

Public:  Linda Hess, Newtown Soccer Association 
 
Motion:   
 
Commissioner Maureen Crick Owen made a motion to approve Minutes from Tuesday, August 11, 
2015 commission meeting.  Commissioner PJ Yochum seconded the motion, which was carried 
unanimously. 
 
There was a correction to the minutes from Tuesday, September 8, 2015 commission meeting under the 
Chairman’s Report.  It was stated that Chairman Edward Marks and Director Amy Mangold were going 
to present the annual report as well as discuss the Long Term CIP List.  It was changed to:  The two were 
going to present the Department CIP list and Long Term List. 
 
Commissioner Maureen Crick Owen made a motion to approve the amended Minutes from Tuesday, 
September 8, 2015 commission meeting.  Commissioner PJ Yochum seconded the motion, which was 
carried unanimously. 
 

Motion: 
 
Commissioner Maureen Crick Owen made a motion to approve to spend up to $500.00, from Parks 
and Recreation surcharge, to paint lines on the basketball backboards at Head Of Meadow School 
gym.  Commissioner Patrick Barczak seconded the motion, which was carried unanimously. 
 

Motion: 

Commissioner Patrick Barczak made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 8:16 pm. This motion was 
seconded by Commissioner PJ Yochum, which was carried unanimously. 
 

Submitted, Gabriella Chernoff, clerk 
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